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We are now officially half way through the academic year! Time definitely flies when you’re having 
fun! It is noticeable how we are gradually starting to see longer days and hopefully the lighter 
nights will bring some better weather in time for half term or maybe that’s wishful thinking! 
Now it is time for some relaxation and rest time. We hope everyone has a wonderful half term and 
a lovely week off. When we return after Easter it is a very short half 
term of less than 5 weeks which means our non uniform days in the run 
up to the Eatser Fayre will begin the first week back and continue each 
Friday for the half term. The dates are below and you will be reminded 
each week in the newsletter.  
Friday 1st March – Non-uniform in exchange for £1 donation  
Friday 8th March – Non-uniform in exchange for sweets/chocolate 
Friday 15th March – Non-uniform in exchange for sweets or £1 donation 
Friday 22nd March – Non-uniform in exchange for cakes or £1 donation 
FRIDAY 22nd MARCH – The EASTER FAYRE will take place during the 
school day 

Monday 26th February – Children return to school 
Tuesday 27th February – Year 6 & Year 5 Shakespeare Workshop 
Tuesday 27th February – Book Trust Storytime in Foundation 1 & 2 
Thursday 29th February – KS2 PSHE FAIRTRADE sessions with Mr Sledge 
Friday 1st March – Non-uniform in exchange for £1 donation 

Congratulations to 
these two Year 3 
pupils who were 
officially enrolled 
into the First 
Communion 
programme at Mass 
on Wednesday. 

Thank you to everyone who attended 
Parents Evening this evening. We hope 
that you found this opportunity to 
discuss your child’s progress and 
attainment useful. Thank you also to 
everyone who completed a questionnaire. We will share 
the results with you once they have been collated. We 
truly value your feedback and support. 

Well done to Year 4 for having the best attendance again this week.                                                      
F2 – 91.7%     Y1 – 93.1%     Y2 – 91.4%    Y3 – 92.2%    Y4 – 97%     Y5 -  94.1%       Y6 – 95.8%   

We love to encourage our children to take on responsibilities 
in school and many of them thrive in these roles. 
Congratulations to our newly appointed ‘Happiness Heroes’ 
who will be supporting Mrs Bennison in thinking about ‘mental 
health’ and what we can do to support each other in school. I 
met with the children last week and today and they have lots 
of wonderful ideas. They also told me about how much they 
are enjoying the ‘MyHappymind’ programme which has been 
in place since September. The children told me about how 

they have benefited from using ‘happy breathing’ at different times of the day.   



This week in 
school…… 
On Tuesday we 
celebrated Shrove 
Tuesday with 
pancakes! 

F2 celebrated love and 
friendship this week by 
working with their 
partners to make and 
decorate pastry hearts. 
They developed their 
physical skills as they 
worked & enjoyed 
sharing the sweet treat 
with their friend. 
A huge thank you to 
Mrs Seed from Upton 

Hall who delivered 
a brilliant 
science 
workshop on 
levers, gears 
and pulleys. 
Year Six are 
exploring reflection 
and the direction of the 
light rays. 
Thank you to Wirral 
Council who came and 
delivered a fantastic 

road safety session to our Year 5 & 6 children.  
Nursery class have been learning about, and celebrating 
Chinese new year. The children have been making 
lanterns, using their cutting skills, reading stories, colour 
matching and drawing fireworks indoors and outdoors. 



Sporting 
News….. Well 
done to our Year 3 
and 4 children who 
were fantastic at the 
Dodgeball 
Tournament at 
Activity for All on 
Tuesday. 
Well done to the 
Year 5 & 6 children 
who were brilliant at 
the Tranmere Rovers 
Futsal Tournament        

               on Wednesday. 
On Wednesday, the whole school went to Church to 
mark Ash Wednesday. This is the first day of Lent 
which starts our preparation for Easter. Lent is a 
special time when the Church invites everyone to 
examine their lives, to make Lenten promises and 
make a fresh start with God and with each other. 
During Lent we GIVE, ACT, PRAY to show our love 
and commitment to God.  

Happy half term everyone! Enjoy your week off,  Mrs Ralph 
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